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Despite Strike, Film, TV Industry Spending In
Georgia Reaches $4.1 Billion
September 14, 2023 Atlanta

Stephen Weizenecker was quoted in an Atlanta Business Chronicle
article, “Despite strike, film, TV industry spending in Georgia reaches $4.1
billion,” regarding the size and impact of the film and television industries,
even in a strike year, and the importance of Georgia’s film tax credit in
maintaining industry growth. Steve is vice chair of Gov. Brian Kemp’s
Film, Television, Music and Interactive Entertainment Advisory
Commission and on the Film Tax Credit Advisory Commission of the
Georgia Department of Revenue.
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